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13th February 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
  
World Book Day Celebrations – Wednesday 4th March 2020 - A book and a bun! 
  
It’s nearly time to celebrate our love of books and share your favourite ones with your children. This year our 
World Book Day celebrations will take place on Wednesday 4th March as we are unable to celebrate on Thursday 
5th March due to our Rock Steady Music lessons. 
  
On Wednesday 4th March all children (and adults if you wish) are welcome to come to school dressed as their 
favourite book character. At 9:00 a.m., our annual catwalk assembly will take place in the hall. After, you are 
invited to share a book with your child(ren) in their classroom and regroup back in the hall for refreshments while 
the children eat their delicious iced buns!  
  
Each child will be given a £1 book token that they can spend in most bookshops. Please check book bags for your 
token. To find out which books you can buy with the token and any other information about world book day please 
visit www.worldbookday.com. 
  
Due to the success of the event last year, we are also taking part in the Usborne Sponsored Read again, details to 
follow in a separate letter. 
  
I hope to see many of you there! 
  
Kind Regards 
  
Miss Haynes 
Holly Berries Class Teacher 
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